16 October, 2023


To the Editor in Chief, 
Medical Research Journal

Dear Editor,
[bookmark: _Hlk88209467]We wish to resubmit the manuscript entitled “Serum pentraxin and E-selectin levels are associated with outcomes in patients with acute myocardial infarction who undergo percutaneous coronary intervention” as an original article. We are grateful to the Reviewer for the comments which helped us improve the manuscript. We have modified our manuscript in accordance with the recommendations of the reviewer. We have shortened the introduction of the manuscript. We hope that now our publication will be unambiguous and more understandable to the reader. 

Sincerely,
Bożena Szyguła-Jurkiewicz, MD, PhD
III Department of Cardiology, Medical University of Silesia, Silesian Centre for Heart Diseases, Sklodowskiej Curie Street 9, 41-800 Zabrze, Poland
email: bjurkiewicz@sum.edu.pl
